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The new western access on Bourke Street opened on 

Thursday, 21 December 2023. This has improved access 

to the station for passengers and supported the flow of 

people in and around the precinct by introducing: 

• a new integrated entrance and exit into Mascot 

Station  

• escalators and a lift to the lower paid concourse 

• additional ticket gates 

• new toilets in the paid concourse of the station. 

The original taxi rank, kiss and ride and parking on 

Bourke Street, between Church Avenue and John Street 

have now been reinstated. 

What work are we doing?  

Now the new station western entrance is open, finishing 

work will continue throughout February, March and 

April.  

Work will include: 

• finalisation work within the new western entry, 

existing station concourse and street level plaza 

• demobilisation of the laydown area on Bourke 

Street and landscaping to reinstate the area to the 

original condition. 

 

 

 

 

 

When and where we’ll be working 

Our construction hours are between 7am and 6pm 

Monday to Saturday.  

The work will take place on Bourke Street and within the 

new station entrance. 

To carry out the work, the construction workers will be 

using hand-held tools, rattle guns, elevated work 

platform and other construction machinery. 

Thank you for your patience 

We would like to thank nearby businesses and residents 

for their patience as we work to deliver this important 

infrastructure. 

What will this mean for you? 

You may notice: 

• traffic controllers and signage 

• noise from machinery and equipment. 

Managing our impacts 

There will be a heavily reduced site presence over the 

coming months with some finishing works still being 

undertaken.  

We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to the 

community and the environment. 
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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gweagal, Bidjigal and Gadigal Clans as the Traditional Custodians of the 

lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  
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Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490                                        

24-hour Construction Response Line 

1800 775 465 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/ 

mtms 

7 Harvest Street  

Macquarie Park NSW 2113 

  

This includes: 

• fencing for safety and security 

• reducing our noise as much as possible 

• targeted lighting to minimise light spill. 

 

Thank you for your continued patience as we complete 

this work. This may be the last community update you 

receive. We may send out-of-hours work notifications as 

required. 

 

Photos of the new western entrance at Mascot Station 
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